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February 8, 1983

Re: Docket Nos. 50-277
50-278

Mr. John F. Stolz, Chief
Operating Reactors Branch #4
Division of Licensing
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D. C. 20555

SUBJECT: NRC Request for Information on NUREG-0737
Items II.D.1, II.F.1.4, II.F.1.5, II.F.1.6

,

Dear Mr. Stolz:

By two letters dated January 5, 1983 (J. F. Stolz, NRC
to E. G. Bauer, Jr., PECO.) you requested information within 30
days needed for your post implementation review of NUREG-0737,
Item II.D.1, Safety-Relief Valve Qualification Testing; Item
II.F.1.4, Containment Pressure Monitor; Item II.F.1.5,
Containment Water Level Monitor; and Item II.F.1.6, Containment
Hydrogen Monitor. Our preliminary assessment of the effort
required to provide an appropriate response for these items
indicate that it will not be possible for us to respond until
March 4, 1983.

If you have any cuestions or desire additional
information relative to our schedule do not hesitate to contact
us.

Very truly yours,

(A) k

cc: Site Inspector
Peach Bottom
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